
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shark Runners Club 
 
This season we will bring back our Shark Runners Club that 
runs/walks after school. There is a fall and spring session.  Last 
year our Runners Club was able to participate in a cross-country 
meet with Hidden Hollow Elementary.  We are planning at least 
one meet this year.   
 
Our fall start date will be Friday the 11th of September.  We 
run/walk from 3:30-4:15.  This fall session meets every Friday 
and ends October 23rd.  We may have to cancel if weather won’t 
allow us to run/walk. 
 
Our spring session start date will be Friday April 8th.  The spring 
end date is Friday May 13th. 
 
For questions please email Melissa Brown at: 
healthymomma99@gmail.com 
 

Thank You! 


